
Mottram C.E. (Aided) Primary School     
October 2017 Newsletter 

 

Many thanks 

 Esther Bland 
Executive  Headteacher  

  School Association 
Thursday 9 November 7.30 pm  
Next meeting at the vicarage: 
30a Broadbottom Road  
All Parents/ Carers are welcome to  
join us to discuss fundraising events 
for the following school year. 
 
Monday 23 October 3.15pm  
School Association Bonfire Bake Sale 
Wednesday 8 November 
KS1 / Reception Disco – 3:15 to 4:15pm 
KS2 Disco – 4:15 to 5:15pm 

 

Arthritis Research  
Bags to School Fundraiser 
Thank you for your contributions, they 
raised £85.50 for school fund.    

 

School Milk  
Cool Milk contact number is:    
0844 854 2913.  
Web link: www.coolmilk.com 
 

Arrrivals at School 
Please use the playground gates until 
9:00am.  The front door should only be 
used after 9:00am when the 
gates/doors have been locked.   
                                             Thank you     

 
ATTENDANCE 
 

97%-100% Excellent 

94%–96.99% Good 

90%-93.99% Cause for Concern 

Below 90% Serious Concern 

 

Parking and Dogs 

May we ask you not to pull onto 
the school car park at any time 
as this is a hazard to children 
and parents/carers. 
Please only park on Warhill if 
you are a blue badge holder or 
visiting school during the day. 
 
Dogs are not allowed on school 
premises so please do not bring 
or tie them up on the school 
grounds. 
 
School Planners 
School Planners are an important 
channel of communication between 
home and school.  Classroom staff 
look at your child’s planner each day; 
therefore it is important that you check 
your child’s bag every night. If you 
have any comments or concerns 
please write them in the planner and 
staff will respond.  
 

Data Collection Sheets 
Data Collection sheets have been sent 
home this week. Can you please 
ensure you send them back to the 
school office ASAP as it is important 
we have your up to date information 
May we ask that you include an email 
address as an additional means of 
contact.                             Thank you 
 

School Meals until  
27 October 2017 

The price of a school meal is £2.18 
for KS2 children 

i.e. £10.90 for 5 days. 
Please ensure dinner money is paid in 

on a Monday morning, in a named 
sealed envelope please. 

Cheques are payable to Mottram 
Primary School. 

  

School Meals from  
6 November 2017 

As you are aware from Monday 6
th
 

November our new school meal 
provider will be Dolce. You will order 

your child’s meal via the LIVE 
KITCHEN website. You will receive 
an email from Dolce which will give 
you log in details and guidance on 

how you will order and make 
payments in the future. Please watch 
out for the email over the next couple 

of weeks. From the 6
th
 November 

2017 each meal will cost £2.20. 
 

 
 

Packed Lunches 
Please provide a good range of food 
for your child’s packed lunch and only 

include one small chocolate bar if 
absolutely necessary. 

 
 

 

Diary Dates 

 
Friday 6 October – 9:10 am 
Pride Assembly in church  
All Parents/Carers are welcome to join us. 
 
Tuesday 17 October 
English curriculum Day 
Book Peoples Book Bus 
 
Monday 23 October 
Parent/Carer Consultation Day / Evening 
(details to follow) 
 
Monday 23 October – 3:15pm 
School Association Bonfire Bake Sale 
 
Friday 27 October 
Break up for Half Term 
 
Monday 6 November 
Return to school for Autumn 2 
 
Monday 6 November 
Dolce school meals start today 
 
Wednesday 8 November 
KS1 / Reception Disco – 3:15 to 4:15 
KS2 Disco – 4:15 to 5:15 
 
Thursday 9 November 
School Photos 
 
Friday 10 November – 9:10am 
PRIDE Assembly 
 
Friday 17 November 10:00 – 2:00pm 
School Open Day 
 
Friday 1 December – 3:30 pm 
Holly Tea 
 
 

  Harvest Gifts 
Thank you for all the Harvest Gifts. They  
have been delivered to the Carpenters Arms  
this week, to help local people in need. 
 

  After School Clubs (Autumn 1) 
 

For Y3, 4, 5 and 6 

 Monday    Rugby till 4 :15pm    
                     

  Monday   Music till 4:15pm        
 

Tuesday  Cross Country till 4:00pm    
 
 

Stamps 
Please bring your used stamps into the 
office for the Tameside Sight Charity. 

 

http://www.coolmilk.com/

